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RE: Planning Application 21/00198/LBC - more information is needed

Wed 17/02/2021 12:49

To: Planning Admin <planningadmin@hart.gov.uk>

@J 1 attachments (81 KB)
ufm3_INVAPP_invalid_application_letter.pdf;

CAUTION: This emalil originated from outside of Hart District Council. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sirs,

-urther to your email and the attached letter, we confirm that we are happy for you to amend our
proposal description as you suggest.

We did also send you an amended drawing yesterday. If you require any further information please let us
know.

Kind regards

Sue Kolkowski

Heritage Architecture
Lingate House, Oakcroft Road, West Byfleet KT14 6JH

Disclaimer: This e-mail is intended for the addressee only and may contain information that is privileged
and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in
reliance on it. If this e-mail has been sent to you in error please notify us immediately by telephone.

In light of the current Covid-19 climate, we have taken steps to minimise risk to clients, our design team
and our business partners. We will follow Government advice as appropriate taking the relevant
precautions for meetings/site visits. For the foreseeable future we will conduct client meetings via video
conferencing (using MS-Teams). We already operate a remote-working business model and as such we
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are open for business as usual.

Note that the Planning and Building Regulations approval process is likely to be protracted beyond its
normal 5-6 month duration so rather than defer a project it is probably wise to continue to get
permissions and a builder in place for when things get back to normal.

From: planningadmin@hart.gov.uk [mailto:planningadmin@hart.gov.uk]
Sent: 17 February 2021 08:48

To:

Subject: Planning Application 21/00198/LBC - more information is needed

Thank you for your application to Hart District Council. Before we can progress your application further,
we need more information from you - please see attached letter for more details.
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